

Director Biochemistry Division nice Kennedy Shriver Center Professor of Biochemistry in Neurology Harvard Medical School

October 4, 1991

Dr. Mary Ellen Avery Joint Program in Neonatology Children's Hospital 300 Longwood Ave. Boston, MA 02115

Dear Mary Ellen,

Congratulations on receiving the National Medal of Science. In recent years I have come to respect and admire your leadership abilities, your analytical strengths, your very special knowledge and order sensitivity to people. The award is well-deserved and I'm proud to know you. I hope you continue to be a role model for yet another generation of young women and men.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Marjorie B. Lees, Ph.D. Director, Biochemistry Division

199